THE UNIVERSITY OF LIVERPOOL

TELEPHONE: ROYAL 6022



SCHOOL OF HISPANIC STUDIES

25 July 1962

The President,
The Anglo-Catalan Society,
The Department of Spanish,
The University,
Nottingham.

Dear Professor Tate,

Some notices about the Anglo-Catalan scholarship and conference have been passed on to me for Joaquim Molas, and I shall give them to him in Barcelona next week. I should myself like to attend the conference, and would be grateful if you would add my name to the list of those who would like room in Pembroke from the 12th to the 14th September.

Yours sincerely,

Develutionex.